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Tony Arjuna

From: Research Branch HREC <HREC@adelaide.edu.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 21 October 2015 12:31 AM

To: Tony Arjuna

Subject: Notification Receipt                                                                                                       

This is an automated email message generated by ResearchMaster. For any queries about this email, please contact 
hrec@adelaide.edu.au 
 
RECEIPT OF HREC APPROVAL NOTIFICATION FORM 
 
Dear Mr Arjuna  
 
-------------------- 
Project No.:  KE/FK/1/77/EC/2015 
 
Project Title:  Determinants of nutritional status among older people living in urban and rural area of Yogyakarta. 
 
HREC approval granted by: Other NHMRC Certified Human Research Ethics Committee 
 
Date of HREC approval: 14/09/2015 
-------------------- 
 
This is to advise that the notification of Human Research Ethics Committee approval listed above was received by 
the Office of Research Ethics, Compliance and Integrity at the University of Adelaide on 19/10/2015. 
 
Details of this ethics approval will be provided to the University Insurance Office for the purposes of reporting to the 
University's insurers. This ensures that the University staff and students who undertake the project (as named in the 
'personnel named' listed below) are covered by the University's Clinical Trials Insurance policy. 
 
Personnel named in this notification: 
Dr N D Luscombe-Marsh 
Dr S Soenen 
Mr T Arjuna 
Ms Rasita Amelia Hasnawati 
Professor I M Chapman 
 
Queries about insurance and indemnification in relation to this project should be directed to the University's Legal 
and Risk Office on Telephone: 
8313 4539 or Email: helpdesklegal@adelaide.edu.au. 
 
You are reminded that it is the responsibility of all researchers to:  
- comply with the Australian Code for the Responsible Conduct of Research 
(2007) and the National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2007); 
- immediately report any notifiable event to the University HREC Secretariat (hrec@adelaide.edu.au). Information 
about Notifiable events is available at: 
http://www.adelaide.edu.au/legalandrisk/insurance/notifiableevents/. 
 
You are also reminded that it is your responsibility to notify the HREC Secretariat of: 
- changes to this human research ethics approval by completing a new Notification Form 
(https://recu.adelaide.edu.au/rmeweb/). Changes include revised end date, new University researchers (staff or 
students) working on the project, changes to the number of participants involved in the project, changes to 
indemnity status, etc; 
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- notify the HREC Secretariat (hrec@adelaide.edu.au) of a project completion date when the project is finished. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Human Research Ethics Secretariat 
Office of Research Ethics, Compliance and Integrity Research Branch Level 7, 115 Grenfell St The University of 
Adelaide, AUSTRALIA 5005 
Ph    : +61 8 8313 5137 
Fax   : +61 8 8313 7325 
E-mail: hrec@adelaide.edu.au 
Website: http://www.adelaide.edu.au/ethics/human/ 
 
CRICOS Provider Number 00123M 
_______________________ 
IMPORTANT: This message may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you think it was sent to you 
by mistake, please delete all copies and advise the sender. For the purposes of the SPAM Act 2003, this email is 
authorised by The University of Adelaide. 
Think green: read on the screen. 
 


